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January Wedding  
The winter gloom lifted on 4th 
January when Debbie 
McGuckin and Mark Doyle 
made their wedding vows 
here at Gracehill. It has been 
so good to get to know them 
better over the past year and 
a delight to see them back in 
Church following their honey-
moon. 
Blessed with Babies 

It is lovely to record the birth 
of two more babies in our 
Church family, Sienna Gor-
don born on 25th September 
a sister to Colby and a loved 
daughter for Jenna and 
Nicky Gordon; and Lily 
McDonald born on 21st De-
cember, a loved first child for 
Jill and Jonathon McDonald. 

A lot of 5pôs 
Sr Julie Greer has placed the latest copy of the Mite News on the 
Church notices boards for information about the scheme.  She says 
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we raised Ã347.20 for the Mite 
Scheme last years ï that is a lot 
of 5p pieces and a lot of very 
generous young collectors 
Many thanks to you all 

Gracehill Bowlers! 
Pictured below are the Bible 
Class from Sunday School dur-
ing their Christmas outing to the 
10 pin bowling rink 

Sr Margaret Connor 
Sr Margaret Connor, daughter 
of Bishop HP Connor who 
served in Gracehill from 1950-
54 died on 22nd December in 
Leeds.  Margaret had lived in 
Gracehill with her parents and 
worked at Gallagherôs and re-
tained fond memories of her 
time here. Moravian ministerial 
families get used to living in 

each otherôs houses/manses 
and it creates a great bond of 
love and sympathy.  Margaret 
loved the history of the Moravi-
an Church and was archivist at 
Fulneck Moravian Church when 
I was minister there.  She was 
also a fine poet and she will live 
on in our memories and in her 
published works. 
Sarah 
YPMA Funds boosted 

Br Lawrence Greer has written 
to say that the collection at the 
Christingle Service came to a 
wonderful Ã605.39 which goes 
to our Young Peopleôs Mission-
ary Association.  He thanks 
everyone in the Sunday School 
and all who helped out at the 
Christingle Service. 
A Bit of Fun for a Good 

Cause 
The Provincial 
Menôs Fellowship 
has challenged 
congregations to 
raise money for 
their projects for 

2014.  These charitable pro-
jects support Moravian and 
general charities at home and 
abroad.  Br Anderson Weir rose 
to the challenge and has pro-
duced an all age fireside quiz 
which he is selling at Ã1 a 
sheet.  Completed sheets must 
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be handed back to him by 28th 
March and the winner gets Ã10 
and the second prize is Ã5.  
These quiz sheets can be pur-
chased from Anderson or from 
any Church Committee mem-
ber.  Anderson would love to 
raise Ã100 for the Menôs fellow-
ship so he needs to sell 115 
sheets!!!!!!!!!!!!! Please see him 
if you can sell any quiz sheets 
at your work or club as well as 
in Church. 

Provincial News 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
We are pleased to announce 
that Sr Rosemary Power has 

been accepted as a student in 
training for full time Church 
Service in the Moravian 
Church. Sr Power commences 
a full time, one year course, at 
Northern College in January 
2014 and will be living at Fair-
field. Sr Power will continue as 
Editor of the Moravian Messen-
ger during her studies and con-
tact details will be circulated 
when they are known. 
Br R Hopcroft 
On Behalf of the Provincial 
Board 
 

Boiled Cake 
The Gracehill recipes are 

back this time with a simple 

boiled cake recipe from Sr 

Lily Quaite 

1 cup brown sugar, 1 tsp 

mixed spice, 1 cup water  

4 oz margarine or butter, 1 cup sultanas  

Boil these ingredients together and allow to cool  

Using the same cup as you used for the first ingredients  

Add the following to the cooled mixture  

1 cup plain flour, one cup self raising flower, 1/2 tsp baking 

soda, 1 egg. 

Mix well together and  place into a loaf or round tin and bake 

in the oven between 160 and 180 C for 1  to 1 1/4 hours  

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=UjDOYAad5WZ-qM&tbnid=fLvTGlIX8HMMxM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.thecakeboxwales.co.uk%2Fstore%2Fspecial-dietary-cakes-by-post%2Flow-sugar-boiled-fruit-cake.html&ei=Bi79
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Village Square Renovation 
A vote at last yearôs Congregation Council Meeting to allowed  
GhOST to take a lease on the village square granting them ac-
cess to the Village Square ñfor the purposes of undertaking a 
programme of enhancements and improvements as shall be 
agreed between the parties (the church and GhOST)  and to 
facilitate village tours, visits and similar activities provided in 
partnership by both partiesò.  Through this lease GhOST has 
secured around Ã60,000 of grant aid funding for the enhance-
ment of the square. We are thrilled that this work can be carried 
out and are delighted for this wonderful opportunity to restore 
the square for our generation.   
The picture below shows the village in 1785 and the shape of 

the present day village and the pattern of the square can clearly 
be seen 
The picture, on the next page, date unknown clearly shows the 
pond and the wide path down to it.  The gate is flanked by the 
two stone pillars which are topped by two round orb finials, now 
missing.   
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This photo must date from 1909 or 1910 as it shows, if you look 
carefully the newly planted lime trees that are now the magnifi-
cent specimens that line the square. 
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